Neurosurgery Resident Education Fund

This fund has been established to provide direct assistance to the residents
within the Neurosurgery Department. It will aid in the purchase of surgical loupes,
laptop computers, and basic Neurosurgery textbooks for the incoming residents. In
addition, this fund will contribute towards costs associated with sending residents
to educational courses as well as attendance at the annual meetings of the
American Association of Neurological Surgeons and the Congress of Neurological
Surgeons.

Donations for this fund can be made payable to the LSUHSC Foundation
(re: Resident Education Fund) and mailed to Frank Culicchia, MD, LSUHSC-

Neurosurgery Department, 2020 Gravier Street, Room 324, New Orleans, LA
70112.



